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Comments: Dear USFS, Please withhold my personal information from public view. I am writing in response to

your ANILCA cabin policy. Cabins are structures that do not conform with the Wilderness Act, and therefore

should not be allowed in designated wilderness areas. The USFS should NOT -- i repeat NOT -- change its policy

that has long called for the phase out of cabins analyzed during the extensive ANILCA process.  The clear intent

of the public and decision-makers was to phase out cabins in Alaskan wilderness, and that should NOT be

changed or weakened.  It was never intended during the ANILCA process that these cabins would be allowed to

persist in designated wilderness areas.  To change this policy now would be an arbitrary, capricious and

indefensible reversal, and an affront to ANILCA and the Wilderness Act.


